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Scarsdale lax players give back

From left: Scarsdale sophomores Jake Goldstein, Aidan Brennan
and Remy Leuchter attended the Harlem Lacrosse Leadership 10th
Year Anniversary “Power of One” Gala at Chelsea Piers on March
31. The students are members of Scarsdale Lacrosse Leadership
(SLL). The Scarsdale High School club raised over $12,000 host-
ing a virtual table for the event. SLL supports inner city lacrosse
programs. Brennan and Goldstein are co-presidents while Leuchter
is the club treasurer. The club is advised by varsity boys lacrosse
coach James Synowiez. The club works closely with HLL NY Advi-
sory Board member Bob Koch. :




